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This Merchant Marine Notice has the purpose to inform users of our Registry that SEGUMAR 
Panama Office will be closed from Saturday May 3, 2014 (2300) and all Sunday May 4, 2014 
due to National General Elections. 
 
Our office will restart operations on Monday 5, 2014 from 0700 (Panama local time GMT -5). 
 
We invite our users during this 32 hours period to contact with any other SEGUMAR Offices for 
urgency matters according to your geographical area. 
 
 
April 30, 2014 
Inquiries concerning the subject of this Merchant Marine Notice should be directed to: 
Directorate General of Merchant Marine 
SEGUMAR-Panama 
Panama Maritime Authority 
Phone: (507) 501-5348/5350 
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